
Neusiok District | Camp Tuscarora 

2019 Fall Camp-o-ree | November 8-10, 2019   

Registration Form 

 
Join the Scouts of Neusiok District in our 2019 Fall Camp-o-ree! Competition and fellowship make for a 

great event, along with the chance to compete for the District’s NEWEST TRAVELING AWARD! The 

Troop or Crew with the best score at the end of this year’s events will be the winner of the Neusiok 

District’s Camp-o-ree Award, that will travel from unit to unit after each Freeze-o-ree and Camp-o-ree!  

 

Open to all Neusiok Troops and Crews. Other Troops/Crews wishing to attend should contact Stefan 

Spruill at stefan.spruill@scouting.org 

 

TROOP/CREW #:               wishes to register for the 2019 Fall Camp-o-ree 

 

           Leaders (all adults)  

 

            Scouts, in                                                         Patrol  

 

            Scouts, in                                                         Patrol  

 

            Scouts, in                                                         Patrol  

 

            Scouts, in                                                         Patrol  

 

 

______Total number of Attendees                          

   

FEES: $15.00 per person (both youth and adult) due by October 25, 2019  

 $18.00 per person (both youth and adult) if paid after October 25, 2019         

   

Amount Due at Registration                   $__________  

 

 

Registration Submitted by:___________________________________ Date:_______________________               

 

Phone #: ______________________________ Email: _________________________________________ 

 

Unit Position: ___________________________________________ 

 

 

Mail or bring this form to 

Tuscarora Council: Neusiok Fall Camp-o-ree 

172 NC-581 Hwy S 

Goldsboro, NC 27533 

 

OR  

 

Email this form to stefan.spruill@scouting.org 

 

If you would like to pay your registration via credit/debit card, or for any emailed 

registration forms, please call our Scout office at (919) 734-1714 

mailto:Stefan.Spruill@scouting.org

